
Date: 28th June, 2021

To,
The Listing Department
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G,
Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E)
Mumbai-400051.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Publication of financial Results of the Company.

With reference to our letter dated June 26, 2021, we wish to inform you that the
Financial Results for the quarter and year ended on March 31, 2021 was
published in newspapers Indian Express and Financial Express on June 28, 2021.

The said newspaper clippings are also available on website of the Company,
www.airanlimited.com.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,
For A I R A N L I M I T E D

Stuti Kinariwala
Company Secretary
Membership No. A46213






